
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY 
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Learning together in a Christian community, 

nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring 
environment. 

 

 
9th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents 
 
School Uniform – Additional Supplier 
 
Our aim is to provide the best level of service to the families of our pupils. One area that we 
have been looking to improve on is our school uniform. We have been committed to 
sourcing good quality, value for money uniform for our pupils, to ensure consistent supply 
and more convenience for parents to shop locally. 
 
We are delighted to announce our new supplier is Scholars, a local company based in 
Warminster. We are very pleased to be able to support a local business. 
 
How to order uniform: 
 
Orders can be made and paid for online at: https://scholars-uk.com/product-
category/warminster/primary-school-warminster/chapmanslade/  or you can visit their 
shop in Warminster, 42 George St, Warminster BA12 8QB 
 
Mrs McCall has carefully checked Scholars against other main suppliers and we are 
confident that this additional supplier represents good value for parents by offering more 
options on purchasing uniform whilst maintaining good quality. 
 
Please note you can still get uniform from our current supplier LGS Printing and Embroidery 
until April 2023. 
 
If you have any queries about purchasing uniform from our new supplier, then please 
contact Mrs McCall at admin@chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Cottrell 
Acting Headteacher 
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